
 

 

April 13, 2023 

 

Dear Holly Ansett la, 

We, all the monks of Shalu Monastery are very shocked and saddened to hear the news of 

sudden Mahaparinirvan of Kyabje Lama Thupten Zopa Rinpoche. It was great loss not only to 

us but also to the followers of Kyabje Lama Zopa Rinpoche around the world and Dharma 

Practitioners. We are sending our heartfelt condolences and prayers to all his disciples and 

followers around the world, especially to the staffs, friends of Kyabje Lama Zopa Rinpoche’s 

FPMT organization. 

We are praying for the swift reincarnation of Kyabje Lama Zopa Rinpoche for the well beings 

of whole sentient beings. 

 

With much prayers and regards 

Ven.Tenpal 

President 

Shalu Monastery RCDA 

   


